
 
 12.12.2022 

 

The Federation wishes you in this early December 

a Merry Christmas and already  

a Happy New Year 2023 ! 

 

 
 

Just like every year, the Federation is pleased to offer 

its annual calendar 

to the many colleagues who appreciate it 

 

In view of the current situation, 

the 2023 calendars will soon be put at your disposal 

in the mailbox of your Unit. 

 

We are very grateful to the assistants from every Unit 

and thank them in advance 

for making them available to their colleagues either in the secretariat of the 

Unit or, better still, directly on the desk so that they can find it  

when they come to the office. 

 

If you have too many of them, please return them to us by mail 

to J-70 1/088 

If you would like more, please ask us by email at 

OSP-FFPE-BXL@ec.europa.eu 

 

The Federation hopes this calendar will be the one of a year 2023  

more serene and promising. 
 
 
The Federation 

You will never walk alone ! 
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